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Hello from the Head! 

It is hard to believe that the end of the school year is finally here. September 2021 seems such a long time 
ago. My thanks to all the staff for their hard work this year and their dedication—despite all the absences 

due to Covid, we always remained open to all year groups.  

A huge thank you to the children for their hard work, enthusiasm and sense of fun over the last year—
they have certainly kept us all going.  

It was wonderful to have a proper Summer Fayre on Wednesday this week and lovely to see it so well sup-
ported. The Fayre raised £1059.00 for the PFTA, which is a tremendous amount and will be used to en-

hance the curriculum and provide experiences for the children. Thank you to the PTFA for organizing the 
event.  

A huge thank you to the North Devon Atlantic Classic Motorcycle Club, who kindly donated £1000 to 
the SMUPS PTFA from the events they do twice per year. They kindly sponsored us £100 which were used 

for raffle prizes. A poster for their next event is attached.  

We hope you all have a wonderful summer break and look forward to seeing you in September.  

 

Things to Remember 

• School starts back on Tuesday 6th September. We will be continuing with an 8:30am start and 3pm 
finish for KS1 and 8:45am start and 3:15pm finish for KS2. Full details will be out next week.  

• Information about the school day and uniform was sent out via email earlier this week.  

• South Molton Library have their Summer Reading Challenge, which runs through the summer.  

 

Collective Worship 
We had our end of year service in the church yesterday and it was lovely to be all together in the church 

for the first time since July 2019. Our thanks to Michael for leading the service.   

               Friday 22nd July 2022 


